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	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																	July	8,	2020	
Dear	Valhalla	Wood	Preservatives,	Ltd.,												
	
Thank	you	so	much	for	your	generous	contribution	of	six	gallons	of	Lifetime	Wood	Preservative	for	
our	 new	 outdoor	 garden	 structure.	 The	 tax-deductible	 value	 of	 your	 donation	 is	 $150.	 	 Your	
contribution	helps	us	provide	unique	learning	opportunities	for	homeschooled	and	independent	study	
students	in	grades	6th-12th.	In	the	year	ahead,	with	so	much	uncertainty,	having	a	safe	outdoor	structure	
for	our	Seeds	&	Sprouts	students	will	provide	for	plenty	of	learning!	Knowing	that	our	structure	is	treated	
with	a	non-toxic	preservative	puts	our	minds	at	ease.	We	will	add	your	company	name	to	our	donor	
page,	mention	Valhalla	in	coming	press	releases,	and	keep	you	updated	as	our	beautiful	garden	grows!		
	
Students	who	attend	courses	at	One	Spark	Academy	are	able	to	learn	in	a	healthy,	safe,	whole-child	
environment.	Some	students	feel	academically	or	socially	successful	for	the	first	time	in	a	“classroom”	
setting.	All	gain	inspiration	and	confidence	from	innovative	learning	experiences.			
	
Now	entering	our	10th	year,	One	Spark	Academy	has	steadily	grown	to	meet	the	needs	of	our	community	
and	open	students’	hearts	and	minds	to	the	diverse	world	they	inhabit.	Our	Food	Fascination	and	Seeds	
&	Sprouts	classes	prompt	teens	to	cook	and	enjoy	healthy	meals.	Small	group	math	instruction	allows	
us	to	meet	specific	needs.	Courses	like	Our	American	Story	and	Women	in	History	enable	students	to	gain	
a	greater	appreciation	for	civics	and	history	while	building	public	speaking	skills.	We	also	offer	a	variety	
of	unique,	high-interest	courses,	such	as	Viewpoint,	Botany,	Mapping	the	World,	Body	Talk,	Science	Fair,	
Money	Wise,	and	Ecology.	Combined	with	core	academics,	courses	like	these	engage	students,	allow	time	
for	creativity,	and	contribute	to	learning	success!	
	
Our	 program	 costs	more	 to	 run	 than	we	 charge,	 but	 it’s	 important	 to	 us	 to	 remain	 affordable	 and	
accessible.	We	know	there	are	plenty	of	students	who	learn	best	in	non-traditional	settings.	That	is	
why	our	fundraising	is	about	more	than	helping	to	support	our	program–	it’s	about	raising	awareness	
that	programs	like	ours	are	critical	for	the	success	of	all	students.	Your	generous	donation	helps	us	attain	
both	of	these	goals.			
	
With	gratitude,	

	
Lori	Peters,	Executive	Director	
One	Spark	Academy		
One	Spark	Foundation,	a	Non-Profit	501(c)(3)	Corporation	
www.onesparkacademy.org	
Tax	I.D.	46-1210961	
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